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Hungarian Melges 24 Class Association report 
 

In 2021 Hungarian Melges Class counted 8 boats.  

Due to COVID pandemic situaton only 1 Hungarian team competed at ESS events. HUN589 and 

HUN759 participated in the European Championship.  

We had 3 regattas at Lake Balaton to promote the class locally. Each regatta was organized by different 

sailing clubs along the lake with the participation of 5 teams.  

The class had the Hungarian Championship in August with 8 entries.  

Unfortunately even 2021 was an unusual year due to COVID. It is still quite difficult to stabilize the size 

of the fleet.          

Hungarian Class Association is open that Hungary (Lake Balaton) play host to the European 

Championship for 2022. 

We really hope that after these challenging years, the fleet will show interest in racing for the upcoming 

season.  

 

     Ákos Csoltó  

Class administrator 

Budapest, 04.11.2021 

 

 

 

 

 


